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From: Patrick Bourke; GRO 

Sent: Thur 27/11/2014 10:08:24 AM (UTC) 

To: Rodric Williams GRO 

Subject: Judicial Review 

Attachment: RE: Strictly Private & Confidential - Subject to Legal Privilege 

Dear Rod 

From an albeit limited search, this attachment appears to be the JR advice we had over the Summer — is that correct 
or is there more ? 

If so, could you send it me please ? 

Many thanks 

Patrick 


